
 

 

  
 
     
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Youth  STUFF 
 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 
Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT  - Come on out to the CORE for a 
church service for Junior Highs, where we worship together, study 
God’s word, and have great small group discussions!  
 
 

Make sure you save the dates of August 12 – 16 for WIRED, our 
Junior High over-night camp! Early-bird registration is $225. Pick up a 
form in the Core, or download it at wlacamps.org  
 

Summer drop-in will begin on Tuesday, July 2nd, and there are a 
number of other summer activities planned that we will be announcing 
in the next week or two! Stay tuned! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)  
We have competed our Senior High Wednesday night meetings until 
the Fall, but we are looking forward to some summer events! Stay 
tuned for details! 
 

OASIS (18-24ish) 
Sunday. Come on out for lunch at ConGee Noodle House (across 
from WLA, beside Swiss Chalet) after the 2nd service today. There 
won’t be any Young Adult’s meeting this evening, but there will be 
soccer at Banting High School from 7 – 9 p.m. 
 
For more information, contact Dave DeSmit at dave@wlachurch.org 
 

 
A  NOTE to Our Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card 
and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South Foyer. We have 
answers to your questions, a packet of WLA information and a gift 
for you! 
You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will 
help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org  or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Nate Wright, Apprentice Pastor  
Chad Louwerse, Director of Worship Arts Ministries 
Dave De Smit, Director of Student Ministries  
Graham Buchanan, Director of Community Connections 
Angela McCallum, Assistant Director: Community Connections 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries  
Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 

Sunday, June 16, 2013 
Today at W.L.A. 
9:15 & 11:00 a.m.                           Worship Service(s 
SERMON: This morning’s Father’s Day sermon will be preached by Jude 
St. John, who, as announced last Sunday, will serve as our next 
Apprentice Pastor beginning August 1. (If you missed the announcement, 
you can find it as an insert in this bulletin.) 
 
9:15 a.m.                     JK-Grade 5                                          Growzone 1  
9:15 a.m.                     Grades 6- 8                                                   SHIFT   
9:15 a.m.                                                                             Prayer Ministry 
 

10:30 a.m. Coffee and tea and time to talk. In the Gym.                     Intermission 
 

11:00 a.m.                   JK-Grade 3 Growzone 2 

 
This Week at W.L.A. 
 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 
Not much free time to pray with other women?   How about early Tuesday 
morning? For details, email Deb at dwilkins@compassion.ca. 
 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                        Seniors’ Community Drop-In 
Seniors and their friends are invited to join us for coffee, snacks, games 
and more. This week, Susan Vrancic will be with us for Brain Gym, one 
last time before our summer break. 
 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 
The Nursery is open every Tuesday for parents with young children to 
spend time together in a fun space. Snack will be provided…BYO Coffee! 
 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection…is over until September. 
If you have questions, or for more information, please contact Cheryl 
Hargraves at cherylhargraves@live.ca. 
 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 
All men are welcome. For info, contact Nate at nate@wlachurch.org 
 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m.                               Worship Arts BBQ 
Everyone in Worship Arts, and their families, are invited to a BBQ at the 
home of Joshua & Averil Shadd, 64 Prince of Wales Gate. Please refer to 
Planning Center for more details! 
 

Beyond This Week at W.L.A. 

Wednesday, June 26, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.                     Wedding Shower 
Friends of Katelyn MacLeod and Nigel Garnaitis are invited to a “Jack & 
Jill” wedding shower in their honor. To RSVP and/or to contribute to a 
group gift, contact Jodi Beswick (beswick5@execulink.com)  or Sharon 
Sloan (sharon_g_sloan@yahoo.ca). In the Fireside Room. 
 
 
 
 

 

Beyond This Week at W.L.A. (cont’d) 

 

Sunday, June 23… Bill Lobbezoo, Alliance International Worker in 
Cambodia will be with us for both services, to share about his ministry. 
 

Other Important  NOTES 

 

Congratulations to…Rob and Christine Bell on the safe arrival of their 
twin girls, Catherine Claire Olivia and Sophie Grace Elizabeth on 
Saturday, June 8th! 
 
The London Crisis Pregnancy Centre Special Offering collected 
during the month of May totaled $4,407.70.  
 
Our Condolences to…the family of Ben Van Klinken, husband of Diny 
Van Klinken and father of Lorraine Turkstra. Ben went home to be with 
the Lord on Monday, June 10. 
 
Questions and Comments? The Elders are always happy to receive 
your questions, comments and feedback. You can email them at 
elders@wlachurch.org or talk to any one of them in person.               
 
The latest news about Mike's new health challenge can be found on his 
most recent blog posts (www.wlachurch.org/blog).  
 
WLA Summer Camps 2013…  Camp is just three weeks away, and we 
are in need of a few Adult Volunteers for registration, clean-up, etc. If 
you are interested, sign-up at the Kiosk in the South Foyer, or email 
Angela at angela@wlachurch.org. (July 8 – 12, July 15 – 19, July 22 – 
26, July 29 – Aug 2).   
 
Missions Trip 2013 Cambodia….Ready Yourself! 
We are seeking your help to assist Matt & Connie Russell, as well as an 
orphanage in Cambodia called “Place of Rescue”. Both have asked for 
certain items to assist them personally, and in their work. If you would 
like to help us by donating items, please visit the kiosk in the South 
Foyer for all of the details! Donations will be collected through July 21st. 
 
Copper for Cambodia… Thank you to all who have donated their 
pennies and other coins for Cambodia. As a reminder, we are asking 
that all the jars be returned by June 30. All money raised will be for 
Alliance International Workers Bill & Illana Lobbezoo's ministry in 
Cambodia. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday’s Nursery workers… 
9:15 a.m. Shelly Booy, Lorraine Turkstra, Joanne Marzaro, Nancy Reid, 
Lynda Ryall-Henke, Jesleana Jacob, Kayleen Collier, Rosanne Bakker, 
Anne Buchanan. 
 

11:00 a.m. Haley Thompson, Heidi Martin, Sandra Pettit. 
 


